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The Federal Redistribution 2009 

QUEENSLAND 



12 Scarba Street
Middle Park 4074

Q'ld Redistribution Committee
GPOI Box 2590
Brisbane 4001

05105109

Dear Sir

It has come to our attention that new Federal Seat to be created in Queensland is yet to be named.
We have also been informed that the name of WATERS has been proposed. We would strongly
endorse this proposal. Warrant Officer Leonard Victor WATERS was the only aboriginal pilot in
the RAAF during World War 2 and has outstanding record in this regard. He epitomises the values

that are inherent in the Australian spirit. He stands as role model to all Australians regardless of
ethnic background. We, therefore, have no hesitation in requesting the the name WATERS be given
every consideration when the selection of a name for the newly proposed seat is undertaken.

Yours faithfully
Ray and Moya DEANE
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